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Dear Committee Members, 

I'm writing to express my support for the bill to prevent state funds from being used to 

inflict painful experiments on cats and dogs, and request that the same be extended 

to primates as well. As someone who resides in the same neighborhood as the 

prison-like fortress of the Oregon Primate Center, I would welcome any protection 

afforded to the poor beings imprisoned there. 

Thank you 

 


